
A1 Scotswood to 
North Brunton 
Improvement Scheme

Have you heard about the A1 
Scotswood to North Brunton 
improvement scheme?

From March 2020, we’re improving 
this road by widening to three 
narrower lanes within the existing 
road, without impacting properties.

This will benefit road users and local 
communities and support the 
region’s economy. 

Talk to us at events in 2018:
Thursday 25 October

�� 9.30am – 1.30pm, McDonald’s Car Park, 
North Brunton, NE3 5HN 

�� 3pm – 7pm, Newcastle Great Park 
– Park and Ride, NE13 9NR
Friday 26 October

�� 9.30am – 1.30pm, Tesco Extra 
Car Park, Brunton Lane, NE3 2FP

�� 3pm – 7pm, Morrisons Car Park 
Cowgate, 200 Two Ball Lonnen, 
NE4 9SZ
Saturday 27 October

�� 9.30am – 1.30pm, Morrisons 
Car Park, West Denton, NE5 2QZ

�� 3pm – 7pm, B&Q Scotswood 
Car Park, NE15 6UU



Keeping in touch

��Online 

��	 Follow the links on:
	� www.highwaysengland.co.uk/

a1scotswood  
Email 
	� We appreciate that not everyone wants 

to receive information from us. If you want 
to receive future updates about the scheme 
or join our mailing list, please contact us 
at A1Scotswood.toNorthBrunton@

highwaysengland.co.uk and we will add 
you to our mailing list.

Telephone

	� If you have any queries about the project, 
please contact us on: 0300 123 5000


